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Tom Izor called the meeting to order at 6:33 p.m. 

 

Members Present:  Dennis Cordell, Tom Izor, Daryl Weller 

 

Members Absent:  Mitch Ward 

 

Visitors:  Nathan Roach, Farmersville Council; Betty Weller; Anna Sizemore 

 

Mr. Izor asked that Ms. Sizemore serve as secretary. 

 

MINUTES: 

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, second by Mr. Weller to approve the June 27, 2019 meeting 

minutes as presented.  ROLL CALL: Izor, yes; Cordell, yes; Weller, yes.  3-yes, 0-no. 

MOTION CARRIED. 

 

VISITOR COMMENTS: 

 

Ms. Sizemore gave a brief update on the pool operations. Things are going well. We have 

sold 150 plus passes and have several signed up for swim lessons. Customer 

Appreciation Days will be held July 20th and 21st. 

 

She then requested to hire an additional guard, Jaden Picket. 

 

Motion by Mr. Cordell, seconded by Mr. Weller to hire Jaden Picket as a lifeguard for the 

2019 pool season.  ROLL CALL: Izor, yes; Cordell, yes; Weller, yes.  3-yes, 0-no.  

MOTION CARRIED. 

 

FINANCE REPORT: 

 

None.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

  

Mr. Izor stated that we may need to look at something to cool concessions after he 

received a complaint and we should also look at some additional shade structures. 

 

It was determined to have further discussion at a later date. 
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Mr. Izor stated that there are a lot of cars parking on the grass for volleyball and he would 

like to ask them to not park on the grass when it is wet.  The Board was in agreement that 

he contact Daniel Tobias. 

 

Mr. Izor stated that Debbie Izor did obtain her food service license and has been 

reimbursed for the costs. 

 

The new chairs for the community center are to be delivered Monday. 

 

Mr. Weller questioned the status of the door to the recycling center.  Contact will be made 

to see if the issue has been corrected. 

 

Mr. Izor stated that the Board needs to discuss the MudCats contract and do something 

with it in the fall. 

 

He then stated that concessions could use a new chest type freezer. 

 

Mr. Izor stated there was a problem with the restroom lines the weekend of the baseball 

tournament and Korrect Plumbing had to be called.  

 

Mr. Weller stated that Mr. Edds has talked to him about the well.  He is making 

arrangements to have the well capped at a cost of approximately $3,000. We do have an 

extension to get a new line can so it will not have to be done by the end of the month. 

 

Mr. Izor then stated that we need to compensate Mr. Edds for the extra that he has done 

that is beyond his regular salary.  Mr. Weller stated he will talk to him and will also talk to 

him about getting the pump sent out. 

 

Mr. Izor stated that the MudCats want to retire the jersey number of the boy who lost his 

life but there are other ways of honoring the young man and the Board needs to have a 

say and time to think about it, something like a tree or flag pole. 

 

Mr. Cordell stated it would be up to the MudCats if they decide to retire the number. 

 

Mr. Izor stated we may want to look at replanting some of the trees in the park, some 

have been cut down and some have died. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

 

None.  
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BOARD MEMBER COMMENTS: 

 

None. 

 

ADJOURNMENT: 

 

There being no further business, motion by Mr. Izor, second by Mr. Weller to adjourn the 

meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

 

Tom Izor, President 


